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individuals, who are equipped with the tools for continued success 

 

Weddington Primary School 

Agenda for School Council Meeting   7.10.24 

1. Role as class ambassadors 

2. Relationships and Behaviour Class Rewards 

3. Class Names 

4. Book Week 

5. Clubs 

6. School Logo 

7. Photograph 

Present 

Freddie Libby Millie Aoife 

Harry Ella Carson Isabel Bonnie Finn 

Jasper Diana Brodie Emily 

Runya Edward Jenson Oliwia Evie Frank 

Martha-Mabel Jacob-Lee Zach Twinkle 

 

Minutes 

1. Shared the children were to welcome guests to their classrooms with a 

handshake. We all practised with each other. 

2. All classes could describe their individual class reward system. Some 

commented that they liked Y4 system that you got the reward eg 5 min 

extra play at a certain number of dojo points and not just the first to get 

there. They felt this was fairer.  

3. Positive response to the class names. Eva shared it was really interesting 

finding out facts about new people. Martha asked Y2 who Brunel was 

and the children could talk about him confidently. Mrs Darlison asked if 

they could start to think of a name for her office. 

4. Eva and Dexter brought their books to share and talked confidently                                                                                                                                                                 
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about the book that had been chosen and how it had inspired them to 

buy a book by the same author at the Book Fair. All classes could name 

and talk about the book they had used during the week. Runya shared 

that she thought it was a great idea for the first week back as you could 

get to know your teachers without having to worry about understanding 

the new Year 4 maths. Year 6 shared that in their classes the girls had 

really enjoyed their book but the boys hadn’t enjoyed it as much. All 

agreed it was a great way to start the year and would like to do more 

weeks like this. 

5. All counsellors had the opportunity to share the clubs they had attended 

this half term. Many expressed their disappointment that they hadn’t 

been able to get a space in the Vision after school clubs, but were 

hoping to next time. Most had been to at least one club and had been 

enjoying them. They shared suggestions for other clubs they would like 

to see in future which included gymnastics, knitting, sewing and dance. 

6. CD briefly shared the plans to start the discussion again this year around 

our school logo and the plan to ask children to design it, and getting 

their classes excited about it would be important. Some were very 

excited about this. Jacob-Lee asked if it would also include changing the 

colours of the school because that would be expensive for people. CD 

explained it would be just the badge and we were looking at getting 

badges that could be sewn on, and that they wouldn’t be expected to 

have brand new uniform straight away.  

7. Took a group photograph for the website. 

ACTIONS 

Counsellors to talk with classes about the logo design competition. 

CD to monitor clubs throughout the year and make sure there is a range and to 

share suggestions with staff.  

 

 

 

 

 


